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Statement by Attorney Gloria Allred on Possible New Steps by the U.S. Dept. of 

Justice to Obtain Answers from Prince Andrew Concerning Jeffrey Epstein  

 

If reports today are true that the U.S. Dept. of Justice (DOJ) has taken legal steps to 

obtain answers from Prince Andrew, I would be very happy.  The DOJ should be doing 

everything within their legal power to obtain answers from Prince Andrew regarding Jeffrey 

Epstein and the sex trafficking of underage girls. By refusing to voluntarily answer questions 

posed by law enforcement (or by private lawyers for the victims), Prince Andrew has 

demonstrated disrespect for the victims and their need to know the truth.   

 

I sent Prince Andrew a letter to his home last December requesting that he answer our 

questions.  We have proof that our letter was delivered, but he never responded.  I will be very 

interested in the next steps taken by the DOJ and the steps taken by Prince Andrew to attempt 

to evade, avoid and delay providing the truth to the justice system and to the victims of Jeffrey 

Epstein, many of whom I represent.  “Justice delayed is justice denied.”  

 

  It is time for the Prince to stop this cat and mouse game and stand before the bar of 

justice. 

 

Attorney Gloria Allred 
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